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12. June 2023

Traffic

Construction work from 12 to 23 June
In the district of Stenern, the entrance to Rudolf-Virchow-Straße, at the corner of Robert-
Koch-Ring, will be closed from today, 12 June, until 23 June due to construction work.
Pedestrians will be able to pass the construction site. This is announced by the municipal
traffic department.

The Edeka supermarket in Stenern remains accessible from both directions via Robert-
Koch-Ring. The spur road to house number 3 of Rudolf-Virchow-Straße also remains
accessible.
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